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Kristie Baley

Subject: Zoning Map Amendment No. 2021-01 - Public Comment 3-8-2021

From: Mark Gleaton < >  
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 5:16 PM 
To: Planning <planning@lemoore.com> 
Subject: Re: Zoning No. 2021‐01 

 
NHC/Farm Lemoore, LLC principals/founders are under active investigation by the FBI & US Marshals service 
in San Luis Obispo (read search warrants/raids) for Mexican cartel ties and forced labor and other issues. Do we 
really need that increased presence in Lemoore?  
 
Mark Gleaton 
 
markgleaton@gmail.com 

 
On Mon, Mar 8, 2021 at 4:58 PM Mark Gleaton <markgleaton@gmail.com> wrote: 

ABC30 is on the story. 
Mark Gleaton 
 
markgleaton@gmail.com 

 
On Mon, Mar 8, 2021 at 4:56 PM Mark Gleaton <markgleaton@gmail.com> wrote: 

I (and neighbors) are writing to oppose the zoning change for the NE corner of 19 1/2 & Cedar (9.1 acres of 
Lemoore city land) from Parks and Recreation to Public Office usage. We would welcome a true park and rec 
usage of the land or even a commercial use as in housing or retail.  
 
We do not agree to the proposed change from Parks and Rec to Professional Office on this APN, 
specifically because of the recent "light cannabis manufacturing" usage approval of that inclusion by the city 
council and the fact that it should be PR land. 
 
Furthermore, the city has engaged in allowing city land to be sold for pennies on the dollar to developers and 
cannabis entities to try and garner tax revenue. 
 
Furthermore, the parcel in question was already denied a permit due to citizen input and is now apparently 
part of a $1.7M deal between Kashian / Farm Lemoore LLC / NHC and is likely to become a cannabis 
manufacturing facility. The city gave this land to Kashian for $1 and gave him 19 1/2 Cedar for $10 only to 
have it all go to weed. Show us the money!!! 
 
Mark Gleaton 
 
markgleaton@gmail.com 


